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WQ.68/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE  

BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister ask Liberty Bus to extend the Number 5 bus route for all journeys beyond Temple Court 

in St. John to the large car park opposite Les Fontaines Inn on La Route du Nord, St. John; and if not, will 

he explain why not?   

 

 

Answer 

 

LibertyBus recently conducted a customer satisfaction survey which generated hundreds of comments and 

requests, and an extension of service 5 to terminate at Les Fontaines was not put forward by anybody.  The 

company also regularly invites feedback from the travelling public prior to finalising seasonal timetable 

changes, and this is the most appropriate way for suggested amendments to the network to be proposed.  

However, I am always happy to listen to suggestions about how the bus network might be developed in 

future, and will continue to work closely with the bus operator to determine which alterations would be 

desirable and feasible.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


